


School changes -

The Council is planning
changes to the road and
verge layout near the
primary school. This is
to counter regular
dangerous parking and
disagreements with
residents.

Permitted Development -

Our petition to close a loophole allowing
landlords to add extensions to small houses is
still to be assessed by CYC’s Executive
Committee. We have not been told when it will
happen despite numerous requests - they can’t
blame the general election now!

Persimmon Homes -

The builders have had permission to present
plans to build near B & Q since 2016. They are
looking to go ahead now and build 110 houses.
We have presented a paper with various
suggestions. This includes Residents Parking to
stop University staff parking there.

Environment -

It’s good to see more babies and children
around.
There is a lot we can do to help maintain the
estate. There are options on the CYC website to
report problems with noise, rubbish and
vegetation or obstruction of the road and
pavement. You can ring the Council West Offices
or our Councillors direct. We will help you if you
want. We've had some success getting hedges
cut back and making pavements accessible
again.......

The Ambulance -

A year has gone by since Committee member
Glen Robinson first requested removal of the
infamous Eastfield Crescent ambulance. After
numerous phone calls and emails, a meeting
with Rachael Maskell MP he has finally got it
moved. We have to repeat the steps to remove
another car, clear rubble that could be a health
hazard and assess the remains of the garage.

Green Bin -

We are all disappointed to lose the free green
bin service. You should have received a letter
about this. Contact us via our website if you
need any advice.

Trees and Wild flowers -
In recent years various charities and
organisations have offered us plants and trees
plus manpower to monitor their progress. We’re
hoping the Council will reseed the Hull Road
with wild flowers.

Shops -
Our local shops don’t get a lot of publicity!
Thank you for being there. It’s a shame Perfect
Paws has closed.

Get in touch if you’d like to do some litter picking
sometime. This is one way we could
acknowledge the shops' role on the Estate.

Planning Panel -

At the recent Hull Road Ward meeting it was
agreed to re-establish the planning panel for
our area. The Panel is made up of local residents
and comments on all planning applications and
ensures that a community view is considered by
the planners. The panel is looking for additional
members as we meet every 3 weeks. Currently
there are 2 members from Badger Hill and we
would welcome more. If you are interested
please contact the Chair (Andrew Mortimer on
07954 168146) or Clerk (Martin Emerson on
07868 580200).”

In Memoriam -
Some sad news - this year we lost Harry Telfer
who founded this Group and Stephen Palmer, a
former Committee member. We shall miss them
greatly.

Facebook
We have two Facebook groups for the local
community to use. Please do join both groups to
keep up to date with any local issues, businesses,
sales, etc.

Badger Hill Residents' Group
A local community group for the residents of Badger
Hill Estate in York, to keep up with local news, events,
or to ask questions/advice from other locals.

Badger Hill Residents' - Sales Group
A local community group for the residents of Badger
Hill Estate in York, to sell/donate and buy items,
whether it be furniture, children's clothes/toys,
appliances etc. Also, for advertising local and
independent businesses.


